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Christmas Dinner Friday 9th December  
 

Please book using the link sent on 
Marvellous me to order your childs 

Christmas dinner. 

Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 

Christmas is well under way at 
Lodge Farm! 

Nursery, reception year 1 & year 2 chil-
dren will all be visited  

by a special guest  

during December, we  

have our annual Christmas shop,      

Christmas discos for all and our Christmas 
film night coming up, see our poster for 
more details  

  

If you need help with or 
are worried with the rise 
of the cost of living and 

have concerns please do not worry about 
reaching out to us, our Family Liasion 

Team are here to help. 

We also have food bank parcels available 
for families in need, speak to any member 

of staff in confidence to ask for this 

Contact the school office and ask for an 
appointment with Mrs Jackson for help, 

advice and support. 

Our football team travelled this week to 
the Bescot Stadium to enter the Walsall 
Cup. A fantastic time was had by all and 

we are sure you agree that they look amaz-
ing in their new kits which were paid for by 
our PTFA—thank you to everyone for sup-
porting our fundraising and helping this to 

happen! 
 



 

Caring and working together 

 

 
PE and Swimming Timetable 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE 

Monday  

2OL Rec  

RS/CS 

5GL 

6HL 

Tuesday  

2HW 

3PB 

4DB 

Wednesday 

3ND 

4SW 

Thursday  

1 HK 

1 ED 

Friday  

Nursery 

Rec CH 

5RH 

6LL 

Swimming 

Thursday 

Year 3 

Year 6 

4SW 

5RH 

 

Friday  

5GL 

4DB 

Please note that  

Swimming is part of the 
curriculum and is a 
compulsory lesson. 

Children who do not 
have a swimming kit or 
a medical note will be 
issued with a spare kit 
from the school supply 

Parent Pay Reminder 
Please could all parents 

check their accounts regular-
ly and top up when needed. 

Credit needs to be on ac-
counts prior to attending 
wrap around clubs and or-

dering school dinner.   
If an account is in persistent 

debt  
we may be forced to  

revoke club places. If you  
need support or any help 
with parent pay, or think 

that you may be entitled to 
free school meals, please 

contact the  
School office 



 
 

 

 Polite reminder—the car park is for staff only.  Please do not attempt to enter 
or turn around on site, there are various options available for parents who 

drive to school including breakfast club and the walking bus which is accessible 
by car. Please call the office for details, and thank you to those parents who ar 

parking considerately and walking to school. 










